New Jersey State Federation of Women's Clubs of GFWC Barbara McCloskey, President Together in Service United in Friendship

Membership Bulletin - June 2024

Chairman: Patricia Dahl

576 Dew Court, Blackwood, 08012 h: (856) 227-0659 c: (609) 254-7909

dahl@njsfwc.org

Please note that all new members' names, emails, and addresses should be sent to Patricia Dahl, Second Vice President as soon as they become members of your club. The form can be found on the NJSFWC Website under Materials, Membership.

The new member letters and handouts will be emailed to those who have email addresses and snail mail to all others.